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Date of meeting: 29
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Salient points of the discussion:  

1. The Notes of First Meeting were confirmed with one amendment.  

2. Membership lists of all CDC-HKEAA Committees would be made available to 

the general public through the CDC webpage in late November.  

3. Key issues raised/discussed and recommendations made concerning the 

medium-term review:  

 Background information regarding the formation of BAFS, the stakeholders’ 

views collected in the consultation events/ forums in 2004-06 and 2012, as 

well as business education in various countries were tabled. 

 One more proposal was suggested. In addition to the existing BAFS 

curriculum, two new business subjects, namely ‘Accounting’ and ‘Business 

Management’ would be developed and offered.  

 Members were invited to evaluate the pros and cons of each preliminary 

proposal. 

4. The issue would be further discussed/ reviewed in the next meeting to be held on 

13
th

 November 2013 (Wednesday).  


